



Ist TERMINAL EXAMINATION 2019 ENGLISH

GRADE: III MAX.MARKS: 60 DATE: 24.09.19 TIME: 2hr 30 mins

GENERAL INSTRUCTIONS:

All questions are compulsory.

SECTION - A (READING) - 20 MARKS

SECTION - B (GRAMMAR & WRITING) - 20 MARKS

SECTION - C (LITERATURE) - 20 MARKS

(Section A: Reading) - 20 Marks

Read the passage given below and answer the following questions:

Corn is the most popular crop in the United States. Corn grows almost everywhere. China, Brazil, Mexico, Argentina, India and France grow lots of corn, but the US grows the most. Corn is an important food in many countries.

People use corn flour, called cornmeal, to make baked foods. People also eat cornflakes. At first, people ate cornflakes only in the United States. Now people eat cornflakes all over the world.

Some corn is made into popcorn. The corn pops into light fluffy pieces filled with air. People can eat popcorn as a snack. People in the U.S. like to eat corn on the cob. Some people eat corn as a side dish or in salads.

Corn syrup is a very sweet liquid. Companies use it to make foods taste sweet. In the US, farmers grow corn for their animals to eat. Cows and pigs eat corn.

Some companies put corn into food for other animals. For example, some companies put corn in dog food. In Europe, people use corn as fish bait, called "dough balls." They use corn to catch fish.

Some gas companies make fuel for cars and trucks from corn. The fuel is ethanol. Some companies add ethanol to gas. Gas with ethanol is cheaper than other gas.

I. Choose the corre	ct opt	ion:				(1X5=5)
1) Which country gr	ows c	orn the mo	ost?			
A. The United St	ates	B. Argent	tina	C. Brazil	D. Ir	ndia
2) Which kind of co	rn is a	snack?				
A. Dough balls B. Cornmeal C. Ethanol D. P					opcorn	
3) Name the fuel ma	de fro	m corn?				
A. Corn on the c	ob	B. Corn	syrup	C. Cornfla	kes	D. Ethanol
4) What do people d	lo with	n cornmea	l?			
A. Add it to gas D. Make food s		1ake baked	foods	C. Feed it	to pig	S
5) Corn syrup is a_						
A. fuel B. b	ait	C. flour	D. lic	quid		
II. Answer the follow	ving ir	n sentence	:			(1X5=5)
1) What are "dough	balls.	"?				
2) Name the countri	es tha	nt grow cor	n?			

3) How is corn	made into popcor	rn?		
4) Why do farm	ers grow corn in	US?		
5) Why ethanol	is added to gas?			
Read the passa	ge given below a	nd answer the f	ollowing quest	ions:
him. Twenty of birthday hats an	oby turned six, his his closest friend d had birthday ca are Bobby's favo	ds joined in the ke. The birthday	e party. Everyoi cake was colo	ne wore red blue
Bobby played find pitcher. Bobby's party, Bobby ask	ay went on, the clust base, Sally pland mom cooked friested his parents if head agreed and every	ayed outfield, and rice for all of the could have no	d Bobby's dad them. At the en	was the d of the
III. Choose the	correct option:			(1X5=5)
1) How old is B	obby now?			
A. three	B. five	C. six	D. ten	
2) About how m	any people came	e to Bobby's bir	thday party?	
A. five	B. seven	C. ten D. tv	venty	
3) Which of the	following is a co	lor that Bobby r	eally likes?	
A. blue	B. green	C. yellow	D. brown	

4) What game did th	e party member	's play	?	
A. pin-the-tail	B. hide and go seek C. baseball			D. kickball
5) What position did	l Bobby's dad pl	lay in t	he game?	
A. first base	B. pitcher	C. sl	nortstop	D. outfield
IV. Answer the follo	•		?	(1X5=5)
7) Where could you	go to find Bobb	y's nex	t birthday part	y?
8) How many candle	es were on top o	of the c	ake?	
9) What position did	I Bobby and Sal	ly play	in the game?	
10) What did Bobby	's mother cook	for the	party?	

SECTION - B (GRAMMAR & WRITING) - 20 Marks

I. Look at the picture and write 5 lines describing the picture. (5X1=5)



(Asha	THE WEST STORMS OF THE WAR	The state of the s	
II. Write a letter to your the activities you did.	friend to describe y	our summer vacations (1X5	
Dear			
Your friend			

III. Rewrite the following sentences using appropriate p marks (. ! ? ,) wherever necessary.	unctuation (1X5=5)
1) Where have you been all this while	
2) You look hot are you ill	
3) I like onion tomatoes cucumber and lettuce in my sal	ad
4) Wow They won the match	
5) My mom will buy me a bat a ball and wickets for my b	oirthday
IV. Each sentence has an adjective and a blank. Circle tand write their opposites in the blanks.	he adjectives (1X5=5)
1) Sunny's bicycle is old but yours is	
2) A feather is light but a stone is	
3) Marble is smooth but sandpaper is	
4) We enjoy cold drinks in summer andwinter.	drinks in
5) Manu is short but Rahul is	

SECTION – C (LITERATURE) – 20 Marks

I. Answer the following.	(2X5=10)
1. What did Peter Rabbit lose in Mr Mc Gregor's gar	rden? How?
2. Explain the following lines from the poem.	
'They do no harm, they simply grow	
And spread a shade for sleepy cows'	
3. Why did the old woman give the pot to Anna?	
4. What do these lines from the poem mean?	
a) 'All throughout the four season'	

•	didn't Manu return the iron sc ut Manu's character?	ales to Gopi? What does this tell
II. Long	answer questions:	(5X2=10)
1. What	is Iullaby? Why is the hum of	trees compared to lullaby?
with eve	_	us and shared their good luck be generous? Write a few lines